GOAL
$20,000
TAX DEDUCTIBLE PROJECT

FOOD RELIEF
SHED

We are taking steps to grow our Food Relief Outreach
due to greater demand for our services. This includes
the construction of a new shed, which will be used to
store food and will make way for our program to grow.
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Since the COVID-19 pandemic many international students, new
migrants and temporary visa holders have had trouble paying for food
and other basic expenses. In response, Adelaide City Care commenced
the Food Relief Outreach. It currently runs on a fortnightly basis.

Because of the ongoing demand for this service, we have decided to
increase our Food Relief Outreach to a weekly service. Our current facility

(shed) is too small and larger space is necessary to increase our volume
of food and to cater for the increase of participants.

The shed we have decided to purchaseisa9m L x3m W x 2.7m H from
Olympic Industries. The shed itself is $8,500 (to erect it and for permits).
To kit it out so it is suitable for serving people and storing food, including
power and insulation, we need a further $11,500. This is $20,000 in total.

DONATIONS

@ ONLINE GIVING

Please visit www.adelaidecitycare.com.au/donate/

@ BANK TRANSFER

Account Name: Adelaide City Care
BSB: 065 000
Account Number: 1254 9544

For tax deductible donations please include your name in the description
and email info@adelaidecitycare.com.au with your name, amount and
address details so we can issue you with a tax receipt.

Between February and May 2023, we held nine sessions of our Food
Relief Outreach. 410 people attended, which is an average of 46 people
each time we ran the program.



